		Extended Opening Hours - 9th August 2021 
From Monday 9th August 2021 we are so pleased to confirm that we are able to further extend our opening hours.

Gym
Monday to Friday 6.00am - 8.00pm
Saturday 8.00am - 8.00pm
Sunday 8.00am - 6.00pm
Access to the gym between 1.00pm and 3.00pm Monday to Friday and from 1.00pm on Friday, Saturday and Sunday will be through the main reception area.

Sports
Monday to Saturday 9.00am - 8.00pm
Sunday 9.00am - 6.00pm

Bar
Monday to Wednesday - CLOSED (unless Big Screen Sport - see website for fixtures)
Thursday and Friday - 5.00pm - 10.00pm
Saturday 12.00 noon - 10.00pm
Sunday 12.00 noon - 6.00pm

Our events diary is also beginning to fill up which is amazing.  We have a number of parties, gatherings and team building events and Mark A Wright who performs an amazing tribute as Elvis will be in the building on Saturday 18th September 2021 - tickets are available through our website.

We are also in the process of updating our website, we are aware this is in need of attention and all the new hours and further details will appear on there over the next few days, www.theholbrookclub.co.uk

The future is looking wonderful, we have taken many steps in the right direction and we look forward to continuing the journey with you.

Thank you again for your continued support - if you would like to give any feedback on the last few months - anything you feel we need to consider, did we get it right? or could we have done better? e-mail mandy.martin@theholbrookclub.co.uk

The Holbrook Club Team

************************************************************************************************************************
Hand sanitiser will still be available throughout the building and regular cleaning will continue to take place.  Your safety and well-being is still our top priority.  We will be continuing with a booking system for all gym sessions, classes and sports so we would encourage you to use this.  We will also still display the NHS Track and Trace posters should you wish to register your visit.

The wearing of face coverings is your personal preference and we would ask that you continue to be considerate to any of our staff and members/visitors who wish to continue to do so.

If you are experiencing COVID19 symptoms do not visit The Holbrook Club until you have followed the current Government guidelines.






